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Emergency phones
installed along
Oklawaha Greenway

The city has installed five blue
light emergency phones along
the Oklawaha Greenway system,
with the help of grant funding
from the North Carolina Depart-
ment of Transportation.

These phones are designed
to be used for dialing 911 in
an emergency situation only.
Each phone has a single button
interface used to connect with
911 dispatch. The phones are
currently operational. Area fire,
police and rescue responders
met and are planning response
actions to any calls made from
these phones. For more informa-
tion, contact Brendan Shanahan,
city civil engineer, at 828-233-
3237 or orbshanahan@hvinc.gow.
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